## **Infants:**

Etsome Terrace, Somerton, TA11 6LY

Tel: 01458 272537 kinginainfants@educ.somerset.gov.uk



Juniors: School Lane, Kirkham St., Somerton, TA11 7NL

Tel: 01458 272587 kinginajunior@educ.somerset.gov.uk

Registered Office: School Lane, Kirkham Street, Somerton, Somerset TA11 7NL

Thursday 14<sup>th</sup> May 2020

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

I hope that you are all well and the children's home learning is going well this week.

To help with our preparations for the possible re-opening of schools in June, we ask that parents and carers of children in <u>Owlets</u>, <u>Reception</u>, <u>Year 1</u> and <u>Year 6</u> complete a short survey to indicate whether or not you intend to send your child/children to school next month, should we re-open.

Please click on the link below to take you to the survey which is made up of 3 short questions. We ask that you complete one form for each child as appropriate.

We would appreciate your responses by the end of the day tomorrow Friday 15<sup>th</sup> May if possible:

## https://forms.gle/RKqMj3xEUdacDEBQ9

To help us plan for the anticipated increase in the number of children in school, we also need to consider our provision for the vulnerable children and the children of key workers. If you are a key worker who is expected to return to work soon, please contact the school office to ask for a Child Care Provision Request form, should you need your child to come to school. We should stress that your child should only come to school for child care if there is no one at home who can safely look after them.

We thank you for your patience and support whilst we make our preparations for re-opening the schools.

**Best Wishes** 

Mrs S Svenson Headteacher